
 

  

EDGERTON STREET 

APRIL 2018 – JUNE 2018 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

CONSTRUCTION ON EDGERTON STREET WILL RESUME ON OR 
AROUND APRIL 16TH.  REMAINING WORK INCLUDES SIDEWALK 
RECONSTRUCTION AND ROAD RESURFACING. CONSTRUCTION IS 
EXPECTED TO BE COMPLETED BY JUNE 2018.  CONSTRUCTION WILL 
BE PERFORMED USING ALTERNATING ONE-WAY TRAFFIC CONTROL 
DURING NORMAL WORKING HOURS.   
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE TOWN OF 
MANCHESTER PUBLIC WORKS OFFICE AT (860) 647-3067 OR VIA EMAIL 
AT PWINFO@MANCHESTERCT.GOV. 
 
 

TOWN OF MANCHESTER 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

494 MAIN STREET   P.O. BOX 191 

MANCHESTER, CT 06045-0191 

publicworks.townofmanchester.org 

Follow us on Facebook 

and Twitter to see all of  

the latest construction alerts!   

CONTRACTOR: B & W PAVING & LANDSCAPES 


